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Ms. Davenport’s Class

Congaree-Wood Early Childhood Center
739 Pine Ridge Drive

West Columbia, South Carolina 29172

Dear Boys and Girls,
Thank you for your letters; they made my day. [ am so glad that you are learning about the
importance of keeping our state clean. It is very important for young people to get involved to

stop littering! We have over a half-dozen state agencies focused on natural resources, the
environment, and conservation trying to keep South Carolina beautiful.

Keep up the good work. I am so proud of you all! God bless.




